

TERM 2 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 07 JUNE 2024



NSW CIS PRIMARY CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS

There were 9 students from our Junior school represent CASA at the NSW CIS Primary Cross Country Championships on Thursday 6 June.

On a cold and wet track, at the Sydney International Equestrian Centre, our runners did their best on a very challenging course.

Congratulations A'mia B, Jacob D, Levi M, Hanna E, Willow S, Dante C, Thomas S, Domenico B and Blake F on your excellent performance at the state championships. A wonderful achievement!

Mrs Sharon Evans

P-6 Sports Coordinator